
SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST 
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 

Henderson, TX 75653-1597 

(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409 

Website: www.southmainchurch.com 

Email: office@southmainchurch.com 
 

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM 

Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM 

Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM 

Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM 
 

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest 

Password: SouthMain16 

 

 

 

Communion kits are available at the  

back of the auditorium. Kits will also be 

available at the proper time should you forget 

to pick one up  or should you elect to have 

Communion brought to you.  
 

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon 

request at the Visitor’s Center should you have  

need or want of these items. 

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN 
AUGUST 11, 2024 

WELCOME 

PRAISE LEADER - Nik Henry 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Love Lifted Me - # 453 
Is It for Me? - # 483 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAYER - Jimmy Arp 

SCRIPTURE READING  

Ephesians 4:25-5:2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What a Savior - # 329 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Britt Davis 

PRAYER FOR OFFERING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Loving-Kindness Jesus Came - # 504 
It Is Well with My Soul - # 490 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MESSAGE - Bob Payne 
“The God of All Comfort” 

2 Corinthians 1:3-7 

 
 
 
 
 

Burdens Are Lifted at Calvary - # 912 
Victory in Jesus - # 470 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CLOSING PRAYER - Dicky Harris  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29) 
Please silence all cell phones and  pagers. 

CCLI #  290723 



 SOUTH MAIN PRAYS SOUTH MAIN SHARES 

Happy Birthday

Happy Anniversary

STAFF INFO 

ELDERS: 
Travis Birdwell……….….travisbirdwell1@aol.com 
David Chenault……...…….dhchenault@gmail.com 
Bobby Davis. bobbydtxu222@gmail.com 
Doug Hopkins dougndiann@gmail.com 
Bob Payne……………….bpayne1@suddenlink.net 
Rodger Poe……….………….rpoe9@hotmail.com 
Barry Rivers………….………..brivers@eastex.net 

 

PULPIT MINISTER:  
Bob Payne:….…………….bpayne1@suddenlink.net 

 

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER: 
David Chenault:………..dhchenault@gmail.com.com 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTER: 
Janet Thompson:………...….drjanett55@gmail.com 

 

CHURCH SECRETARY: 
Reneé Hampton:....…..office@southmainchurch.com 

 

CHURCH TREASURER: 
Rodger Poe:……..…….…..….rpoe9@hotmail.com 

 

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING: 
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt 

 

DEACONS: 

Chuck Ashmore 
 

Jim Smith 
 

Dodd Vinson 

   TRENT BELL, 

   JAMES PHILLIPS, 

   ARCHIE SALYER,

   LAURA SHAW 
   JERRY SHAW 
   OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: 

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT   

SYMPATHY 
   Our condolences to Steven & Lisa Stegall at the loss 
of Lisa's mother, Betty Jane Eubanks, who passed away 
last week from cancer. A family graveside service was 
held Monday morning. 
 

YOUNG @ HEART 
   Friday night is Game Night for the Young at Heart! 
Bring your favorite games and a food or snack to share 
and join us at 5:30 PM Friday evening, August 16th, in 
the Fellowship Hall. If you can’t make it at that time, just 
come when you can! 
 

KINDNESS KLOSET 
   The Kindness Kloset is EXPANDING and in need of 
funds to help with this great work. If you can donate any 
amount, please give it to either Barry or Deidra Rivers 
or, Rodger or Janie Poe. You may also use one of the 
white pew envelopes, designate it for the Kindness Klos-
et, and place it in the offering plate. Thank you for your 
continues support in this work!  
 

SUMMER SERIES 
   Make plans to join us as Barry Rivers brings the next 
lesson in our next Wednesday Night Summer Series, 
6:30 PM, August 14th.  

Pat Brack 

mailto:tennesseeroadwarrior@yahoo.com

